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21 January 2008 
 
Dear Peter 
 
Routes 16, N16, 32, 107, 139, 148, 189, 316 and 606 
 
Thank you for your letter asking us to comment on your proposals. 
 
Routes 16/N16/32 
 
We note your comments on these services. 
 
Route 107 
 
We welcome the introduction of the new schedule to improve reliability and the additional 
capacity with the new vehicles.  The enhancements to this service are important as this 
route stops closely to Barnet Hospital. 
 
Route 139/148 
 
We note your comments on these services. 
 
Route 316 
 
We have previously welcomed the extension of this route from North Kensington, St 
Charles Hospital to White City Bus station (Letter dated 20 June 2008).   
 
Route 606 
 
We note your comments on this service. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Thank you for the opportunity to comment on your proposals. If you have any queries on 
this response please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Donoghue 
Committee Administrator & Bus Policy Assistant 
 
Tel: 020 7726 9966 
Fax: 020 7505 9003 
Email: mark.donoghue@londontravelwatch.org.uk 


